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Whats the point with these bills you are just making it hard for gun owner. Bills SB 868, 797 and
764 are the ones that are worthless because they don't protect lives or people. You will still have gun
voilence with these new bill cause criminals don't follow laws. You are just making it harder to conceal carry
and defend are selfs. it takes cops average of 5 minutes to get to a sence and alot of people can get kill in
that time. By setting these laws you are just makng law biding gun owners scared to carry cause they don't
want to lose there guns. 

TONY 
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